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REPORT OF THE
EMPLOYEE BENEFITS DIVISION OVERSIGHT SUBCOMMITTEE
OF THE
ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

October 18, 2024

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs:

The Employee Benefits Division Oversight Subcommittee met on Monday, October 7, 2024, at
10:00 a.m., in Room A-MAC.

The Subcommittee reviewed and approved the following action of the Arkansas State Board of
Finance: United Healthcare Amended Contract for Plan Year 2025.

The Subcommittee met again on Wednesday, October 16, 2024, at 10:00 a.m., in Room A-MAC.

The Subcommittee heard from Patrick Klein and Dr. Sadhna Paralkar, representatives of The
Segal Group (Segal), concerning the Diabetes Management Program Study.

The Subcommittee adopted recommendations related to the Diabetes Management Program
Study to be included in the final report.

The Subcommittee heard information from Segal and Grant Wallace, Director of the Employee
Benefits Division of the Department of Transformation and Shared Services, concerning
incentives related to participation in wellness programs.

The Subcommittee reviewed and approved the following contracts which were approved by the
State Board of Finance:

1. Colonial Life and Accident Insurance Company

2. ConnectYourCare, Inc.

Respectfully submitted, Senator Jimmy Hickey and Representative Aaron Pilkington



